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Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been another busy and productive week at Oasis Academy Woodview! As usual, our favourite part of the week has been visiting classrooms and seeing the children’s work!
Next week, on Friday 1tth October, we will be having a Timestables Rockstars day. We can’t wait to see you dressed up as Rockstars! There will be prizes for the best costumes and the best mathematicians.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Many of our year 6 pupils have been attending secondary school open days. Although we will be sad to see them leave, this is a really exciting time. A reminder - secondary school applications must be made online by October 31st 2019. 
I’m sure you would all like to join me in congratulating Mr Sanghera who has become a father again. He, and his wife, have adopted a baby girl. What wonderful news!
Have a lovely weekend
Mr Broadfield & Mrs Johnson
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